
• Outlook

Re: by-law 2007 

From: tmgads tmgads@telus.net <tmgads@telus.net> 

Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 3:11 PM 

To: CAO - Anthony Burdett <CAO@FortMacleod.com> 

Subject: by-law 2007 

Hi Anthony 

I want to comment on By-law 2007, increasing the credit card limit to $75,000 could be potential for 

misspending of funds (which did happen several years ago). I realize there is a capital budget and 

spending on items has already been approved ... but at the end of the day Council is responsible.

I know it can be a pain getting funds together for large purchases (I believe most companies the 

town deals with will invoice) but I think for the protection of staff and council, the limit should not 

be approved for that amount. 

Thank you for your time 

Sharon Monical  




